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Thank you for your review of the recent design and appreciation for its

refinements. Early construction of the local multimodal bridge between

Marine Drive and Hayden Island, so that it can be used as an alternate

access route during the remaining construction period, will be analyzed

during final design. In order for the local multimodal bridge to be built

early, the Marine Drive interchange reconstruction also needs to occur

so that Marine Drive can be elevated, allowing the light rail extension to

cross under Marine Drive. The Marine Drive interchange is expected to

take a little more than 3 years to construct, including work at the Victory

Boulevard interchange.
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